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Amy Bray

From: Development Control (DMW)

Subject: FW: Planning application comments

From: Web Staff  

Sent: 07 December 2017 11:02 AM 
To: Development Control (DMW) 

Cc:  
Subject: Planning application comments 

 

Contact 

Title: Mrs 
Name: Zoe Ford 
Address1:  
Address2:  
Address3: 17 Green Walk 
Address4:  
Town: Seaford 
County: East Sussex 
Postcode: BN25 4LY 
Phone:  
Email:  

Comments 

Reference: LW/799/CM(EIA) 
Description: The construction and use of plant, namely aggregate processing plant, aggregate bagging plant, 
concrete batching plant, concrete block-making plant and buildings, ancillary offices and stores for processing 
and utilising aggregates landed at Newhaven Port and distribution of the products by road and rail together with 
access to the public highway and the extension of an existing rail siding. 
Comments: I object to the proposal for the following reasons. The use of concrete is outdated and a waste of 
the earth's limited resources - there are ways to build which do not inflict such dirty options on to the lives of 
people and the environment in which they live. Those ways are being adopted all over the world by forward 
thinking Planning Departments! It can be done if the will is there to not just accept the easy option. It is time to 
make an effort to attract businesses to Newhaven which support the health and well-being of the people who 
live there and nearby towns and villages. This proposal flies in the face of all the work that has been done to 
improve the lives of residents over the last few years. Newhaven has already had its share of dirty industry. A 
balance in life is what counts. If your environment is not clean and sustainable EVERYONE suffers. How 
about looking at Newhaven as a whole with some imagination and seeing what's best for the whole town, rather 
than short term employment for very few people with serious repercussions for years to come for everyone? It 
will result in: Too much traffic, too much pollution, too much noise.  
Comment date: 07/12/2017 
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This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may 
contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in 
error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy 
it to anyone else. 

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this 
when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council  
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with  
relevant legislation. 

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this 
e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility 
if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the 
appropriate checks are made. 

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk 


